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| am very concerned about the Gold/Butterfly project. | went on the field trip last year and was
dismayed at the proposal of clear cuts. On our way out, we saw old clear cuts that were just packed
in with re-vegetation. Clear cutting did not do us any favors in the past as far as helping with fire
prevention. Also, there are so many roads being proposed. Please choose Alternative 3 for this
project. We are not making any new wilderness and it is so important to maintain the wild areas

that we have. Thank you for your time.

Sarah R Roubik





